
  

 

Tuesday 3 August 2021 
 
Media Statement re: Vaccinations in response to query from The Age 
 
Background: The below statement is in response to a query from The Age regarding schools encouraging their 
communities to seek vaccinations and/or arranging vaccinations on site. The media response is consistent with 
the School’s previous statement regarding vaccinations in Update #25 on Thursday 8 July. 
 
“We continue to monitor the COVID-19 vaccination programme phases and priority groups. Given our unique 
residential context, we will advocate for the timely and appropriate access to vaccinations for our staff and 
students seeking support with this opportunity.” 
 
Rebecca Cody 
Principal 

https://www.ggs.vic.edu.au/ArticleDocuments/1007/Coronavirus%20Update%2025_080721_B.pdf.aspx

